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2018 ACTIVITIES OF THE DEPARTMENT
OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
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Attached is DepEd Memorandum No. 019, s. 2018 dated February 7, 2018 re: 2018
Activities of the Department of Environment and Natural Resources, content of which is

self-explanatory, for information.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Matka-Diyos, Makatao, Makakalikasan at Makabansa
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For DepEd Nationai Capital Region Division Offices: November 2018 environmentai events with the
theme: Greening the Future: 10 Years of Enhancing Education for a Healthier Environment and a
Safer Climate

From: Eco Friendly Schools Philippines (ecofriend!yschools@yahoo.com)

To:  caloocan.city@deped.gov.ph; caloocandivision@yahoo.com; cecille carandang@deped.gov.ph;
aurelio.alfonso@deped.gov.ph; carolina.rivera@deped.gov.ph; |aspinas.city@deped.gov,ph;
loreta torrecampo@deped.gov.ph; violeta.gonzales@deped.gov.ph; makati.city@deped.gov.ph; depedmakati@yahoo.com;
depedmakati@gmail.com; rita.riddle@deped.gov.ph; malabon.city@deped.gov.ph; imelda.caro@deped.gov.ph;
gilbert.manucduc@deped.gov.ph; depedmandaluyong@gmail.com; sdo.mandaluyong@deped.gov.ph;
nerissalosaria@deped.gov.ph; romela.cruz@deped.gov.ph;johndarrylI.mercado@deped.gov.ph; sgod.manila@gmail.com;
aIejandro.ibanez@deped.gov.ph; marivic.leano@deped.gov.ph; sdo.marikina@deped.gov.ph;
deped_marikinacity@yahoo,com; sherylI.gayola@deped.gov.ph; sdo.muntinlupa@gmail.com;
me.sdomuntinlupa@gmail.com; muntinlupa.city@deped.gov.ph; mauro.degulan@deped.gov.ph,
noel.bagano@deped.gov.ph; navotas.city@deped.gov.ph; deped_navotascity@yahoo.com.ph;
meliton.zurbano@deped.gov.ph; maevalouconcepcion.agustin@deped.gov.ph; baby_angeles01@yahoo.com;
francis.kagalingan@deped.gov.ph; paranaque.city@deped,gov.ph; mariamagdalena.lim@deped.gov.ph:
margarito.materum@deped.gov.ph; pasay.city@deped.gov.ph; depedpasaycity@yahoo.com; depedpasaycity@gmail.com;
evangeline.ladines@deped.gov.ph; melody.cruz@deped gov.ph; pasig.city@deped.gov.ph;
dominico.idanan@deped.gov.ph; division.pasig2016@gmail.com; depedqc.ict@gmail.com; info@depedqc.ph;
elizabeth.quesada@deped.gov.ph; fredie.avendano@deped.gov.ph; betty.cavo@deped.gov.ph:
marcvoltaire.padilla@deped.gov.ph; sanjuan.city@deped.gov.ph; depedsanjuan@gmail.com;
cristopher.cabradilla@deped.gov.ph; joel.torrecampo@deped.gov.ph; flordelisa.pereyra@deped.gov.ph;
romulo.rocena@deped.gov.ph; carleen sedilla@deped.gov.ph; sdovalenzuela2015@gmail.com;
valenzuela.city@deped.gov.ph; benjamin.samson@deped,gov.ph; cynthia.ayles@deped.goviph; jean tropel@deped.gov.ph

Date: Friday, 26 October 2018, 4:35 PM GMT+38

In reference to the Department of Education National Memorandum No. 19, Series of 2018 with the subject: “2018
Activities of the Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENRY)", the Environmental Management Bureau (EMB)-
DENR urges your support o various national and international environmental events that we would like to request your institution

to likewise support.

As such, we would also like to request your institution to issue a division memorandum circular and to conduct support
activities in the observance of November 2018 with the theme “Greening the Future: 10 Years of Enhancing Education for a

Healthier Environment and a Safer Climate”. e  aaa — S R
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National Environmental Awareness Month (November)

National Clean Air Month (November)
National Climate Change Consciousness Week (November 19-25)

National Day for Youth in Climate Action (November 25)

Likewise attached herewith is the template banner which we request could be displayed in your office and schools within
your division and forms to fill up with your various support activities. Please email to us your list of activities on or

before November 5, 2018.

We look forward to your favorable response on this matter. Should you have any other queries, please do not hesitate to
contact Ms. Maria Cristina Francisco and Mr. Nino Pinalva of EMB-DENR Environmental Education and Information Division, at
telefax number (02) 928-46-74; mobile number  0928-5010540 and 0937-2753553 or e-mail addresses

at ecofriendlyschools@gmail.com and ecofriend! lyschools@yahoo.com.

Thank you very much for your usual support to our endeavors to strengthen the implementation of Republic Act No. 9512
also known as the National Environmental Awareness and Education Act of 2008. —










(Enclosure No. 1 to DepEd Memorandum No. 19, s. 2018)






(Enclosure No. 2 to DepEd Memorandum No. 19, s. 2018)









(Enclosure No. 3 to DepEd Memorandum No. 19, s. 2018)



